
From: Holly Gray [mailto:holly.gray1@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 10:27 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: STOP NORTHERN PASS !! 
 
Holly Gray 
7 Indian Stream Road 
Pittsburg, NH 03592 
 
November 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please put an end to this travesty, This project is not for NH. It is not necessary or wanted by the people, 
and we should have a say in the matter. This project will ruin our landscape and compromise our 
environment forever. After this last windstorm and all the trees and lines down, just think if those 
monstrous towers were up, think of all the more damages and the power out for even 
longer.....Northern Pass is not the answer, there are other solutions, These need to be considered, not 
blindly follow  Northern Pass's greed. Thank you for your time, I know you have a hard job. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Gray 
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